
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 29 March 2007 

2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 2.1 David Moyle, 6 Winslow Street, Burnside 
 
  Mr David Moyle, and representatives of Winslow Street, were in attendance to discuss 

concerns relating to the proposed motel development on the corner of Roydvale Avenue and 
Winslow Street. 

 
  The Chairperson advised that the Board had no power to intervene as this issue was subject to 

a resource consent application.   
 
  The Board received the information. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


